
A very warm welcome to our July Newsletter. Here are our   
services for the next few weeks, do hope to see you soon: 
 
Sunday 8th July   Evensong at 6.00 pm 
Sunday 15th July  Joint Service of Holy Communion here 
     at St John’s at 10.30 am 
Sunday 22nd July Holy Communion at 9.00 am 
Sunday 29th July  Joint Service of Holy Communion at  
     Horton at 10.30am 
Sunday 5th August Holy Communion at 10.30 am 
 
Canon Towers will be taking the service on 15th July. He and  
Elizabeth are celebrating their  Diamond Wedding this month and 
David is celebrating his 86th birthday so I think we must have some 
cake! 
We hope very much that Stephen, our Vicar is having a good rest and 
recovering well following his recent operation and we send him our very 
best wishes. 

Our very grateful thanks to all those who so generously opened 
their gardens  earlier this month and all those who helped in any 
way . We were incredibly lucky with the weather and it was a  
fantastic weekend. . We discovered gardens we didn’t know about 
and more have been offered for next time! The Gardeners’  
Question Time was brilliant and our thanks again to our  
wonderful panellists. We raised £850 for the church. Thank you. 
 

Many thanks also to everyone who has donated to the  
Remembrance/ Peace Window appeal. We have submitted the 
faculty application to the Diocese and now await their decision. 
 

We have been asked to include the following items: 
 

The Langcliffe Educational Foundation 
 

The Langcliffe Educational Foundation is a charity which is able to give 
small awards to support further or higher education, training for work or  
careers or to develop skills.  Awards can be used for travel costs,  
maintenance costs, books and equipment or for help with music or arts  
studies. 
The awards are for people of any age who either live in the parish of  
Langcliffe or who attended Langcliffe Primary School.  The Trustees  
encourage mature applicants as well as students and young people. 
If you qualify and wish to apply, please write to David Wiggin (Hope Hill 
Farm) or David Croll (Pendeen).  If you need more information please  
contact David Croll (01729 822875). Applications must be received by 
31st August. 
 

And from the Parish Council, a notice about rats in the village: 
 

Please be aware that food put out for birds is also feeding rats, the  
numbers spotted around the green seem to have decreased but around 
the church and the Institute they are still appearing . 
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